
 
 

Notice of Benefit Deduction Holiday 
 

Marshall University Employees Only 
 

Employees will receive three (3) pay checks in the month of March due to the biweekly 
pay conversion.  Please note that the third check on March 29, 2019, will be a deduction 
holiday.  The only deductions that will be taken are retirement, taxes, Huntington city 
user fee, garnishments, and loan repayments.  The net payment of this check should be 
larger than normal. 
 
Employees paid over 12 months will have two (2) benefit deduction holidays in 2019 

(March 29 and August 30). Employees paid over 9 months will only have one benefit 

deduction holiday (March 29). 


